
 

We respectfully acknowledge that we work, play, and learn, on the shared, unceded, traditional 
territory of the Katzie, Kwantlen, Semiahmoo, and other Coast Salish Peoples. Nous reconnaissons et 
honorons que nous vivons, apprenons, et jouons sur le territoire traditionnel non-cédé des peuples 
Kwantlen, Katzie, et Semiahmoo.    

Good morning families! We hope that this email finds you well and that the summer was 
fun and relaxing.  

We are excited for this coming school year! We are looking forward to connecting back with 
you all.  

I spent time with my two boys, which included a lot of time outdoors (swimming and 
travelling to Whistler).  

Sta$ing update:  

We have had some changes to our OCice/Admin team.  

Over the summer, we learned that Ms. Kristina Sinclair, our previous head clerk, will not be 
returning to KB. We thank Ms. Sinclair for all her hard work and commitment to the KB 
community. We wish her the very best in her journey.  

We welcome Ms. Tiera Smith to the Wildcat team as our new head clerk. We are excited to 
have you join us!  

We are thrilled to welcome Mr. Jason Lapenskie to KB Woodward. He joins us from Georges 
Vanier, where he has worked as a Vice Principal for two years. I have worked with Jason for 
years and I am thrilled to have him join the Wildcat team.  

Principal: Ms. Lianne McBride  

Vice-Principal: Mr. Jason Lapenskie 

Head Clerk: Ms. Tiera Smith  

Records Clerk: Ms. Lani Burden 

Clerk Typist:  Ms. Kayla Miller 



Important information:  

• All students begin school on September 2nd, 2025.  
• Students in Grade 1 to 7 will attend school from 10:00 to 11:00 am.  
• On September 2nd, new students to KB will line up outside the front of the school 

(outside the oCice).  
• Kindergarten students:  

o Group A: please come to register from 10:00 to 10:30 am  
o Group B: please come to register from 10:30 to 11:00 am  

• ALL FRIM students will line up in the same spot as June (on the 131st side of the 
school beside the primary playground).  

We will be sending out more details about school start up (for all students, including 
Kindergarten learners) on Monday August 25th.  

All information will be posted on our school website: 
https://www.surreyschools.ca/kbwoodward.  

 

We have so missed you all!  

Lianne McBride and Jason Lapenskie (Admin team) 
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